
Beazer Homes Announces 55% Increase in New Orders for the Two Months Ended February 28, 1998

March 10, 1998
Atlanta, Georgia, March 10, 1998 - Beazer Homes USA, Inc. (NYSE: BZH) today announced that for the two months ended
February 28, 1998, the Company had 1,488 new orders for homes, a 55% increase over the 961 new orders for the two months
ended February 28, 1997.

Beazer Homes USA, Inc., based in Atlanta, Georgia, is one of the country’s ten largest single family homebuilders, with operations in Arizona,
California, Florida, Georgia, Nevada, North Carolina, South Carolina, Tennessee and Texas.

Contact: David S. Weiss Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Officer (404)250-3420


